Your Everyday Money

Dear YEM owners,

The limited YEM value regulation by the algorithm was switched off some time ago and will remain switched off until all the
complex procedures and programming for adjusting the overall package that was voted on have been completed, until test runs

have been carried out, and until we know for sure that everything is running without errors.

We all expected things to go a little faster, but one can never know in advance how extensive such work is. We have a great
responsibility to ensure that everything is set up and programmed correctly, cleanly, and properly, and can function without errors
or losses. We are aware of the immense responsibility and would like to take this into account. Even if it requires a lot of patience

from all parties, we are on a very promising path for all YEM owners.

For the same reason, the YEM Exchange website was shut down some time ago, as it had already been available only to a very
limited extent for some time. We will take this site offline for the time being until all technical, organizational, and legal issues

have been clarified. This will not affect the transfers and facilities provided by Unicorn Network, https://digitalexchange.center,

which is fully functional.
Best regards,

Your YEM Foundation BID


https://digitalexchange.center/

